
 
LOST LAKE RCD – Lake Management 

“Where Do We Want To Go” (we 
have a place to move it).  With the 
help and guidance of the 
community and the residents of 
the River Conservancy Taxing 
District, the RCD will now resolve 
the “How Do We Get There” (to 
pay for the project).   

 
Very soon, the RCD Board 

will announce the date, time, and 
location for a community meeting 
to discuss our plan for meeting the 
budget requirements to start the 
program.  Considering the present 
limitations imposed by the virus, 
we will take into consideration the 
safety of all concerned.  
 
- Andy Warcaba, RCD Vice-
President 
 

Boat Rack Stickers Due June 30! 
 

During the month of June, 
the RCD will take an inventory of the 
boats on the racks to ensure that 
everyone has current stickers. If you 
have a boat on the racks or want to 
put a boat on the racks and need a 
sticker, contact the RCD office by 
phone or email at 
Rebecca.miller@lostlakercd.org.  

You can also visit our 
website at www.lostlakercd.org to 
download a boat sticker application. 
If you aren’t storing your boat on the 
RCD racks, you’ll need to apply for 
an ID sticker to use it on the lake 
(which is free of charge).  

 
-Becky Miller, Administrative 
Manager 
 

THE COVID-19 VIRUS HAS NOT 
STOPPED OUR LONG-RANGE 
PLANNING TO DREDGE THE 
LAKE 

 
Over the past few months, 

the RCD Board has continued to 
plan for the dredging of our lake.  
We all recognize that dredging is 
needed now and a program to 
accommodate future dredging is 
necessary to keep our lake healthy. 
We have completed most of the 
planning and “Know Where We Are” 
(we have tons of silt to remove) and 

 

Courtesy Reminder:  
 
1. Please be respectful and do not 
enter on to the lake to fish or boat 
from private property without the 
home owner’s / land owner’s 
permission. Otherwise, you may 
access the lake from RCD / POA 
property only.  
 
2. Be sure to know and follow the 
creel limits. Creel limits are listed on 
our website at www.lostlakercd.org. 
 
3. Keep social distancing in mind 
when entering public areas to 
access the lake for fishing and 
boating. 
                        

– Bill Winebaugh, President 
 
 


